
	

	

 
 
 
 
No: 687/19 
 
 
29th November 2019  
 
 
TO:    ALL BRANCHES                    
 
 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
LABOUR’S PROPOSAL TO SET UP BRITISH BROADBAND 
 
Following last week’s LTB and Facebook live session, please find attached a Q&A brief 
that covers all the major questions from our members since Labour’s proposal for the roll-
out of free full fibre broadband was announced.   
 
It is important that our branches and reps engage directly with members on this and 
forward this LTB and the Q&A brief to all relevant members where you have contact 
details. 
 
Finally, we can advise a home mailing is also being sent to members next week setting out 
the full terms of Labour’s offer. 
	
Any enquiries on the content of this LTB please forward to gsoffice@cwu.org 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Dave Ward      Andy Kerr 
General Secretary     Deputy General Secretary T&FS 
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